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All Members

Dear Comrades,

Reproduced hereunder the full text of Circular No. 10/2016 dated 14th April 2016 issued by
Bank Employees Federation of India, for your information.

Date : 18.04.2016

With warm greetings,
Yours comradely,
L
(Debasish Basu Chaudhury)
General Secretary
i N 001 4th April, 201
Dear Comrades

Yetanother round of discussion between UFBU and IBA, over Medical Insurance and Pension
related matters, was held in Mumbai on 13" this month. In this round, UFBU pointed out
various anomalies, deviations and aberrations inimplementation of the Settlement on Medical
Insurance and raised various issues relating to improvement in Pension Scheme.While
assuring that Banks would be suitably advised and guided to ensure that the Settlement in
the matter of Medical Insurance is adhered to and implemented in letter and spirit, IBA insisted
that the financial implication of the various demands raised in the matter of Pension needs to
be examined further for which they sought some moretime to get the data from all member
banks; the next round of discussion in the matter, IBA assured, would be heldtentatively
within May this year. Further developments in the matter will be communicated in due time.

MAY DAY - 2016

The discussion with IBA, as aforesaid, was followed by a meeting of UFBU, participated by
the representatives of all the constituents: we (BEFI) were represented by Com C.
J.Nandakumar, Com V.Aroskar, our President and Joint Secretary respectively, and the
undersigned. Besides discussing issues directly touching upon the interests of Bankmen,
the meeting took a serious note of the Central Government’s frenzied rush towards merger
and privatisation of Public Sector Banks. After threadbare discussion, the meeting decided to
intensify the campaign against such ill-advised moves by observing theMAY DAY this year,

(see overleaf)



i.e. 01 May 2016, as ANTI-PRIVATISATION DAY throughout the country. UFBU will meet
again on 11th May, 2016 in Hyderabad to chalk out further agitationalprogramme.

Our units are accordingly advised to observe ANTI-PRIVATISATION DAY on 0157 MAY
2016, unitedly with other constituents of UFBU, through mass meetings, conventions, seminars,
rallies and processions, etc, as may be found feasible and decided upon locally, to mobilise
public opinion in the matter. Wherever possible, joint/united programmes, with other like-minded
Trade Unions, may also be organised to spread our message of the day amongst the public
outside banking fold.

Our units and affiliates are advised to take appropriate initiative in right earnest.
With greetings,

Yours comradely,

(PRADIP BISWAS)
GENERAL SECRETARY
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